
Transportation facilities, i.e.: roads, bridges, pipe-
lines, waterways, railroads and airports, are locations 
where accidents and spills happen and where surface 
water runoff, contaminated water, or spilled materials 
can reach your drinking water supply.  
• You can help by being alert. 
• Report accidents with spills to: 800-422-0798. 
• Work to keep transportation corridors clean and 

safe. 
• Do not allow contaminated surface water to enter 

the ground. 

For additional information on 
how to protect your drinking  
water visit www.mrwa.com 
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